
THE CHIEF OF PROTOCOL
DEPARTMENT OF STATE
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20520

October 30, 1979

Dear Dr. Hector:

Attached please find a copy of a
letter I received from the White House
for your information.

Abelardo L. Valdez

Attachment:
As stated

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
Founder
American G.I. Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


